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           6th January 2022 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Reception & KS1 Corridor 

We are currently in the process of replacing the coat pegs in our KS1 corridor area with lockers. We are 

hoping this will create more space in this communal area and reduce the amount of coats and bags that 

end up on the floor throughout the day.  

The children will each have their own locker (keyless) to store their coat and bag in, however due to 

limited space in the lockers we are asking that children only bring a rucksack to school if absolutely 

necessary and that if they do, this is not too large in size. The pictures below show you the space 

available for the children to store their belongings. To help with this, we are suggesting that children 

only bring their PE kit into school on their designated PE day (see below for when your child’s class has 

PE this term).  

Children store their lunchboxes on a separate trolley, so these are not be stored in their lockers.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

KS1 PE days – Spring Term 1 

Reception – Wednesday 

Year 1 –  Tuesday 

Year 2 - Monday 

 

Thank you for your support with this. 

Mrs. N Maddison 

 

Executive Deputy Headteacher 

 


